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Kristen Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

June 18, 2020 

 
RE: Renewal Application for Electricity Retailer Licence 
 Direct Energy Marketing Inc. (ER—2015-0202) 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
Enclosed, please find the renewal application submitted on behalf of Direct Energy Marketing Limited 
(DEML) for the Electricity Retailer License described under the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998. 
A wire transfer in the amount of $200.00 CAD for the non-refundable application fee is being sent to the 
Board by June 19th.   
 
DEML is requesting a motion for a “No Hearing” in the determination of the request for licence renewal 
 
DEML is aware the Ontario Energy Board (“the board”) typically requires 60 to 90 days from receipt of 
the application for renewal to review and approve submissions, and in light of the COVID-19 pandemic, 
we have made every effort to meet that requirement.  DEML’s current Electricity Retailer Licence is set 
to expire on September 9, 2020.   
  
We trust that you will find this application in good order.  Should you have any questions regarding this 
submission, please do not hesitate to contact me at (281)731-5027. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 

Barbara Farmer 
 
Barbara Farmer 
Licensing and Reporting Analyst 
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Barbara Farmer 
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